[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear 5th Grade Parents,
	A baby photo of each 5th grade student will be included in the 2018-2019 Sunquam yearbook.  Please provide an individual photo of your child 2 years of age or younger. You can either email the photo to Farah Masood at sunquambabypics@yahoo.com or send in an envelope addressed to “YEARBOOK – Baby Photos”. If sending in, please label the back of the photo with their name and teacher. The photo will be scanned and returned the next week. It must be an actual photo no larger than 4x6. If you are emailing it must be a jpeg or png image (NO PDF). Any questions, please email Farah.
We would appreciate having all photos in by November 16th.
Thank you,
Jennifer Grossi, Melina Khwaja, Cori Malaby & Farah Masood
5th Grade Committee Chairs
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